
 

  

 
                
 

McGlaughlin Oil Company Petrol-Gel™ 
Allergen-Free Declaration 

 
June 16, 2025 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter serves to document that Petrol-Gel™ does not contain any of the major food allergens as 
detailed in the Food Allergen Labeling and Consumer Protection Act of 2024.  
 
Petrol-Gel™ is manufactured in a facility that does not process any of these allergens, preventing the 
risk of cross-contamination.  
 
Petro-Gel™ is produced using highly refined food grade base stocks and select additives required for 
the food industry. Petro-Gel has certifications and registrations for lubrication applications and is not 
intended to be used for ingredients for human consumption.   
 
The Manufacturer utilizes extreme care in production; handling and packaging of all food grade white 
mineral oils, food machinery oils and greases under secure operations with fully trained operators. 
Production, handling and packaging areas are kept free of allergens, GMO’s, animal derived products 
(BSE/TSE) and other contaminates to ensure cleanliness to food manufacturers and processors. The 
final product is packaged in an environmentally controlled area and filled through appropriate 
processes to assure contamination free products. All packaged products are inventoried in controlled 
atmosphere housing with quality certificates of analysis issued with each batch and order. 
 
Food Allergen List recognized by most organizations includes the following thirteen (13) food  
ingredients: 
 

Allergen Present In 
Product 

Present On Same 
Production Line 

Present In Manufacturing 
Facility 

Milk/Dairy Products No No No 

Soybeans/Soy Products No No No 

Sesame No No No 

Peanuts No No No 

Tree Nuts No No No 

Eggs No No No 

Wheats/Cereals 
Containing Gluten 

No No No 

Fish No No No 

Crustacean Shellfish No No No 

Celery Products No No No 

Mustard Products No No No 

Lupin No No No 

Tomato Seed Products No No No 

 
                            
                         Please feel free to contact us with any questions by phone (614-231-2518) or email  
                         (scotty@mcglaughlinoil.com) 

 
 
 
Scotty Rienschield 

             Technical Director  
             The McGlaughlin Oil Company 
 


